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FCMLB: LY
Mail Contrel No. _ 11598

Laviréomental Protection Agency
ATTN: Dr. Tudor 7. Davies
South Ferry Road

Narragansett, Rl 02882

wentiemen:
Your application dated 24, 1982 for _renewal of License o, 38-11957-01
has been assigned to v nn for review.

Fnclosed for your information is a copy of our guide describing the minimum
information needed in applications for licenses for laboratory use of small
quantities of byproduct material. Additional information is needed in support
of your application. We have checked the item(s) on the reverse side of this
form Jetter which reference section(s) in the guide for which you should submit
additional information.

We are using this form letter to enable us to process your application in a
timely manner. Your cooperation in promptly submitting the requested infor-
mation will also help us to decrease the process time for your application.

In providing the requested information, please reply in duplicate and reference
vour assigned mail control number.

If you have questions, please contact the above named reviewer at telephone
number (301) 427-4228.

Sincerely,

Pau) Guinn

Material Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

Enclosure: Regulatory Guide 10.7 -
Guide for the Preparation of
Applications for Licenses
for Laboratory Use of Small
Quantities of Byproduct Material
(August 1979)
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